Grantee:  Hilton Head Land Trust 
Project:  Fort Howell Park Renovation
Status Report - March 30, 2023

During the month of March 2023, we had communications with Wood and Partners, our landscape architect consultant engaged to create a conceptual plan for Fort Howell. Those communications focused on aggregating and providing historical data regarding the Fort, along with previous surveys of the Fort to determine whether there was sufficient information to begin the planning process. It was determined that an improved base map of the Fort was required. 
We engaged Nadina Inc. to help prepare an updated base map using the previous surveys and maps. Our only project expenditure ($350) for the first quarter of 2023 is for this update. 
Now that the base map has been completed, we are proceeding with an upcoming start to the planning process and have a meeting scheduled with Wood and Partners at Fort Howell on April 17, 2023.
